
 

 

 

We greatly appreciate your cooperation in this matter.  
For questions call (505) 662-8163 or email Solidwaste@lacnm.us 

 
 
 

Roll Cart Guidelines 
 

1. Roll carts must be set out by 8:00 a.m. 
 

WARNING: To avoid attracting bears or other wildlife, do not put out 
garbage the night before a scheduled pick up. Instead place garbage out 
the morning of collection. Bears can smell food from three miles away, 
have a great memory, and will come back to check for more food later. 

 
2. Maintain 2 feet distance between each roll cart.  

 
3. To avoid property damage, be sure that roll carts are 4 feet away from 

any obstacles, including building structures, parked cars, gas meters, 
mailboxes, overhead lines, tree branches, signs, fire hydrants, fences 
and basketball goals.  
 

4. DO NOT place your roll cart on the sidewalk.   
 

5. Roll carts must be placed in the street against the curb.   
 

6. If you need assistance identifying a safe location for your roll cart to be 
serviced, contact Environmental Services Division at 662-8163 or by 
email at solidwaste@lacnm.us. 

 
 


